
Customer Notification 
Update to Certificate of Analysis 

Date of Notification: 
15/05/2025 

Fannin LIP Galway Announcement 

Dear Customer, 

This notification is to inform all customers of the following updates to the certificate of analysis published 

for all batches: 

- The product identification table which details the product, description, unit size, lot number,

expiry date and issue date will be duplicated on each page to ensure that each individual page

has a clear identifier to the batch which the certificate relates to,

- The referenced standard ISO11133:2014 will now be referred to as ISO11133:2014/Amd 2:2020,

- The referenced standard BS EN12322:1999 will now be referred to as BS EN12322:1999/Amd

1:2001.

These updates are in the process of being applied to all published certificates of analysis and will appear 

on certificates published from the 19.05.2025. 

This notice needs to be passed on to all those who need to be made aware within your organisation. 

Should you have any queries regarding this change please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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